
Companions and Sir Knights, 

I would like to thank all of the Sir Knights who showed up to participate in the Saint John 

observance at Trinity Episcopal Church in Fort Wayne.  I would also like to thank all of the Sir 

Knights who participated in the 4th of July parade up in Angola.   The Indiana Grand Commander 

this year is wanting us to do things that show we are Christians and also patriots.   As a 

Commandery we did that at the Ascension Day Celebration at St. Alban’s Episcopal Church and 

again with the St. John the Baptist Celebration at Trinity.  We have displayed patriotism in the 

wreath laying ceremony at the Garrett American Legion Post on Memorial Day and once again 

by participating in the 4th of July Celebration in Angola, Indiana. 

We have the annual Commadery Inspection that we are beginning to work on and that date will 

be on November 14, 2015 in Huntington, Indiana at the Lodge Hall.  Even though it is going to 

be in Huntington, Fort Wayne is hosting the event.   Fort Wayne will be responsible for the meal 

and the Commander’s Reception.  The inspection will be on the Order of Malta and that will be 

in conjunction with Huntington Commandery #35 and Grant Count Commandery #21.  The 

Reception will start at 11, following the Reception there will be a meal at noon and the 

Inspection will be at 1pm.  All officers and Malta participants should plan on attending this very 

important event. 

Fraternally, 

John A. Coleman, Eminent Commander 


